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        School Meals 
 
17.04.2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are really pleased to share with you how successful the new school lunchtime menus 

have been with the children and how positive the children have been with the new food on 

offer. We hope to get some photos out on Facebook later this week        
 

The food looks and tastes absolutely amazing and the ability for children to have a 

little more choice in what they eat, has been really popular! 
 
There is still time for your children to try our new meals next week, just log into ParentMail 
and place an order for next week.  When ordering a meal, you will see that you will be asked to 
select the meal choice for your child, so please talk with them about what they would 

like to try on the menu– this then helps the kitchen team to ensure they cook enough of each 
meal choice to ensure your child gets to try what they would like.  
 

✓ Order a meal and select which meal choice for each day. 

 

✓ Pay for your child’s meal on ParentMail. 

 

✓ IMPORTANT: Please remember if your child has free school meals (benefits related) or 

Universal Free School Meals (children in F2 to year 2) – then you MUST still order your 

child’s meal and select their meal choice.  

 
The price of the meals has reduced! The new meal price is £2.55 per day 
– that is a saving of 40p per day! 
  
Mrs Emma Severn 
Head of School  
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